
 
 

UPPER SCHOOL NEWS 
 
This week we held student council elections, student speeches were informative and persuasive 
and I was very impressed. We also nominated students for homecoming court and it was a 
smooth process. It’s very refreshing for me to witness the respect the students in the Upper 
School. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Important Announcements  
 
Congratulations to the 2018-2019 Student Council officers and class representatives. 
 
President – Lucas Papadopoulos 
Vice-President – Erin Moss 
Secretary – Preston Persaud 
Treasurer – Will Lester 
 
9TH Grade Representatives  11th Grade Representatives 
Ross Dawson    Sarah Kate Call 
George Tidmore   Zach Paulk 
 
10th Grade Representatives  12th Grade Representatives 
Mary Clare Martin   Rushil Patel  
Capri Persaud   Caleb Vandemark 
 

Ex Officio Member 

Robert Stark 

 
Congratulations to the 2018-2019 Homecoming Court 
 

12th Grade Girls for Queen    12th Grade Boys for King 

Meredith Brown     Eli Joyner 

Madison Highsmith     Lucas Papadopoulos 

Gabby Moss      Casey Weldon 

 

11th Grade Representatives    11th Grade Representatives 

Sarah Kate Call     Tyler Cross 

Millie Hollis      Wyatt Willis 

 

10th Grade Representatives    10th Grade Representatives 

Carsen Jane Carter     Alec Brannen 

Laura Ashlee McRae    Bay Moorman 

 

9th Grade Representatives    9th Grade Representatives 

Anna Alvarado     Howell Burns 

Marleigh Carson     Daniel Kerrigan 



 
 

 
College Guidance: please see the college guidance announcements in the Valwood View or 
click here.  
 
Homecoming Week: The theme for homecoming is “There’s no place like HOMEcoming.” 
Dress up days are detailed in the Valwood View. 
 
Yearbook make up photos will be taken on Monday, September 17th. These retakes are for 
students and faculty who missed picture day last week. 
 
Progress Reports have been emailed to all families.  If you have any questions about 
RenWeb, please get in contact with Mrs. Julie Guilliams, jguilliams@valwood.org .  If you have 
concerns or questions about grades and comments, please take the time to email the teacher, 
myself, or Mrs. Houseman to set up an appointment for a meeting.  Progress reports are not a 
final grade, but an overview of how well your student has been doing so far this quarter. 
 
Fall sports are off to a strong start, see the athletic update in the Valwood View.  
 
Thank you and GO VALIANTS!  
 
Dr. Steve Hankla 
Upper School Dean 

http://www.valwood.org/editoruploads/files/9-13_CG_Update_and_Announcements.pdf
mailto:jguilliams@valwood.org

